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Dear Sir

I strongly object to this development.

The roads around Valley Park are not designed for extra local traffic. Especially Baddesley Road.

The local doctors and dentists are near on impossible to get appointments with NHS dentists just don’t exist .
There really no connecting bus routes currently in Valley Park which does not make public transport easy. This
matter needs addressing urgently.

The Velmore site has been identified as having Roman origins should these not be explored before any uilding
work is considered.

The roundabout at the end of the of the industrial estate is often floooded even with a small amount of rain. The
impact of extra traffic would cause chaos at busy times 7.30 - 9am 4.30- 6pm

I strongly disagree with this proposal and hope you take my opinions into consideration

Karen Moth





